
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL QUORUM 
 

TML REGION 11 QUARTERLY MEETING 
 THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2018 

5:30 P.M. 
 
 

Portland City Council Members will attend the TML Region 11 Quarterly Meeting on 
Thursday, November 29, 2018 at the Victoria Community Center Annex located at 
2905 E. North Street in Victoria, Texas.  
 
During this business meeting, TML Executive Director Bennett Sandlin will present 
information concerning the 2019 Legislative Session.  
 
No official action will be taken during this meeting. 

 
This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council, but this notice is being 
posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act. As a governmental body, 
the City Council will not deliberate, take any formal action on any items discussed, 
nor will there be meeting minutes for this notice. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  Monday, November 26, 2018 by 5:00 p.m.  By: _______________________ 
                Portland City Hall                 Annette Hall 
                City Secretary  


